
DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY 
OFFICER IN CHARGE OF CONSTRUCTION 

RESIDENT OFFICER IN CHARGE OF CONSTRUCTION 

NAVAL FACILITIES ENGINEERING COMMAND CONTRACTS 
CAMP LEJEUNE, NORTH CAROLINA 28542-5000 

IN REPLY REFER TO: 

N47408-92-D-3042 
(910) 451-2583 
JAX/A 13/sgc 
22 Nov 93 

Commanding Officer 
Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
Attn: Jim Szykman, Code 1823 
1510 Gilbert Street 
Norfolk, Virginia, 235 1 l-2699 

Re: Contract number N47408-92-D-3042, Removal of Drums at Site 6, Marine Corps 
Base, Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 

Gentlemen: 

The Draft Health and Safety Plan submitted for the referenced contract has been reviewed by our 
office, and we consider it acceptable as submitted with the following comments: 

1. Ordnance is misspelled. 
2. Complete all sections which state “(Completed on site during project start-up)” 
prior to the preconstruction conference. Page 8-6 is one example of this 
requirement. 
3. Cover sheets for appendices A, B, C, and D are misfiled. 
4. MSDSs are misfiled among the appendices. 
5. Sheet 2-3 - Kent Geis is listed as Construction Manager on all other 
organizational charts. 

Please call me at (910) 451-2583 if you have any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Jde 
S.G. CHALLEEN 
LT, CEC, USN 
Assistant Officer in Charge 
of Construction 

copy to: 
John Cotton 


